From: Roddie Turner

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing

Subject: Gambling license for The Gnome

Date: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 10:05:31 AM

>

> As a close neighbor to The Gnome, I oppose the application for a gambling license and feel it sets a bad precedent
for Selby Avenue.

> Please do not grant this license.

>

> Roddie Turner

> 452 Laurel Avenue
> 651-334-8844

>

> Sent from my iPhone
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